
 

 

 

 

September 2023 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Pastoral Care Y7, 8 and Y10 
 
We are writing to inform you of a temporary change to the pastoral care and welfare of the 
students in Year 7, 8 and Y10. 
 
Miss Galer, the current leader of Year 10 will be taking a temporary leave of absence from 
her duties, commencing 26th September 2023 for an initial period of six weeks.   
 
During this time, Mrs Kirwan, KS3 Pastoral Leader, will assume Miss Galer’s Year Leader role 
until her return and will be responsible for the pastoral care and guidance of Year 10 
students. Therefore, please address any questions regarding your child to Mrs Kirwan in the 
first instance during this time. 
 
Miss Chong and Mr Lodge will assume full responsibility for the pastoral care and guidance 
of Years 7 and 8, respectively, and are your points of contact for these year groups. 
 
We would like to assure you that the continued care and support of your child are of the 
utmost priority, and we will continue to update you on any further changes to the pastoral 
team.   
 
As always, thank you for your support, it has been a fantastic start to the new school year. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
Mrs Kirwan    Miss Gidman  
Year 7 & 8 Pastoral Leader  Year 9, 10 & 11 Pastoral Leader  
 


